SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT F OR Finance Committee and Workshop - APRIL 24, 2012

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Finance Committee meeting at 6:30 p.m. and a
Workshop meeting at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 24,2012 in the Cape Elizabeth High School
Library. Members of K-12 visual and performing arts staff were in attendance to present at the

Workshop.
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FINANCE COMMITTEE
Minutes

Monthly finance reports -

Pauline Aportria shared finance report for food services. PayPams issues have
improved through the work of Peter Esposito and Gary Lanoie.

Energy report — no significant changes since last month’s contro] report.

Board commended Mr. Moore for his budget presentation to the Town Council and
reported on the Public Hearing of April 23.

Ms. Townsend asked about feedback on mission and vision. The board does not
wish to hold a separate session to review the mission and vision.

Mr. Christie and Mr, Moore will serve on the technology coordinator interview
committee. Ms. Williams-Hewitt and Mr. Hillman will serve on the literacy
coordinator interview committee.

Adjourned 6:52 p.m.

WORKSHOP
Minutes

Presentation of visual and performing art curriculum

Art presentation - Mary Hart introduced art faculty members and began presentation
joined by MarylJane Johnston, Marguerite Lawler-Rohner and Roz Gross. After the
curriculum presentation, high school senior Nate Botelho spoke about his interest in
the arts and how it has led him to his career path.

Music presentation — introduced by Caitlin Ramsey who was joined by Tom Lizotte,
Nancy Murray, Rebecca Bean, and Larry Allen,

Mr. Mullen then provided an overview of the theater arts offerings.

Adjourned 9:23 p.m. Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schoois




